
From:                                         WordPress <wordpress@npf.ie>
Sent:                                           02 November 2017 07:28
To:                                               National Planning Framework
Subject:                                     Ireland 2040 Submission from Leanne Quaile
 
Name: Leanne
Surname: Quaile

 
 
Message:
Drogheda needs to b on this. We have a number of deaf children in this community and we need help with
organisations been set up.
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